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CONSTITUTIONAL ASSEMBLY 

MEMORANDUM 

Members of the Management Committee 

Hassen Ebrahim 

5 December 1995 

RE: LEGACY PROJECT 

1. The Legacy Project which has been initiated by the Administration is a 

recognition that we are presently custodiun of a historic process. We are 

accordingly bound to ensure that a proper record of the process is 

developed. 

It is submitted for consideration by the Management Committee that three 

aspects of the legacy project be considered. These are: 

a. 

bZ 

Archival of all records pertaining to the constitution-making process 

in an accessible form; 

establishment of a museum/library which will contain a multi-media 

display and record of the constitution-making process. It is 

recommended that such a museum be attached to Parliament; 

production of publications which will record the process and the 

substantive aspects of constitution-making from a technical point of 

view. This record should be developed with the assistance of the 

technical experts and members of the Panel. 

Popularisation of the Constitution   

It is submitted that the Constitutional Assembly and its Administration has a stake 

and interest in ensuring that the final constitution be popularised amongst people 

of South Africa. 
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